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I support wildlife crossings. I grew up in Klamath Falls and my family made many 

trips to Portland to visit relatives and for orthodontic appointments for me, as there 

was not an orthodontist in Klamath Falls in the 1960s. It was a usual occurrence to 

see many dead deer along the roadside on those trips. Wildlife crossings have really 

made a difference for the animals. A small tax on tires is a reasonable request to 

save animal and human lives.  


